
  
 

 
 
To: Members of the Executive Board June 29, 2009
 
From: G. Russell Kincaid 
 
Subject: Board Photograph for the Annual Report 
 
The official Board photograph of Executive Directors, their Alternates and management to be 
taken for the Annual Report has been scheduled for 2:30 p.m., Monday, July 20, 2009, in 
the IMF Gallery (HQ1, 2nd floor next to the Bistro). It is hoped that as many Executive 
Directors and Alternates as possible will be able to be present. 
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